Peter King <clerk@westderehamparishcouncil.uk>
To:

Hi Chris,

1 March 2018 at 12:35

The Parish Council are currently receiving views from the village on the Glazewing request to work on Bank

Holidays and an agreed view will be sent to you as soon as possible.

You are free to attend any Parish Council meeting if you wish but Glazewing will not be majoring on the
agenda tonight and given the weather it is extremely unlikely that you would see many villagers.

Kind regards,

Peter King

Parish Clerk

West Dereham Parish Council
west-dereham-parish-council.norfolkparishes.gov.uk
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From: Chris Rowe

Sent: 01 March 2018 11:46
To: Peter King

Subject: RE: Glazewing

Hello Peter,

Would you like me attend tonight to see where we getting with our request and any other topics?

Regards

Chris Rowe
Transport Manager




